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To whom it may concern,

I am writing with regard to the proposed organic waste transfer station on Church Street,
Lidcombe (DA2023/0130).

I have been speaking with several residents in the area and we are concerned with the impact
that this proposal brings which include additional traffic congestions, noise and smells from
the site.

It would be much appreciated if the council can include these concerns into consideration.

Kind regards,
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